
We would like to invite you in to school to attend 

a Year 4 Dental Workshop. The workshop will 

take place on Friday 2nd February at 9.00am. 

Please come to the school office at 9.00am to be 

signed  in. It is estimated that the workshop will 

be finished by 10.00am. 

 

This will be a great opportunity to join your 

child/children at the workshop where they will 

be doing experiments on the effects of food on 

teeth. 

To all Parents and Carers of Year 4  

pupils 

We hope many of you are able 

to come and share this          

experience with your child 

and we look forward to      

seeing you. 


